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County of Milwaukee

Office of the Sheriff

Eamnell R. Lucas

Sheriff
DATE: October 18, 2019
TO: Supervisor Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Denita Ball, Chief Deputy, Office of the Sheriff, Milwaukee County

SUBJECT: Extension for a Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) for a Deputy Sheriff
Lieutenant

Policy
Chapter 17.085 of the Milwaukee County Code of General Ordinances requires an extension of temporary
assignment beyond 180 days be approved by the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors.

Request

The Office of the Sheriff is requesting an extension of Mark Pawlak’s Temporary Assignment to a Higher
Classification (TAHC) to the Deputy Sheriff Lieutenant position from October 11, 2019 thru December 31, 2019
or until the Deputy Sheriff Lieutenant position is filled permanently.

The request is being made to maintain consistent leadership until the Deputy Sheriff Lieutenant position has

been filled on a permanent basis. Once the position has been filled, Lieutenant Pawlak will return to his
permanent position of Deputy Sheriff Sergeant.

Approved by:

Runc R. Aaid

Denita Ball, Chief Deputy

Attachments:

Resolution



